
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Heatwole, Emily <eeheatwole@ed.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Winburn, Scott <SWinburn@ed.sc.gov>
Hawkins, Karla M. <KHawkins@ed.sc.gov>
Hazelwood, Cathy <chazelwood@ed.sc.gov>

Date: 7/29/2016 2:35:12 PM
Subject: RE: ESSA Engagement

I’m looping David in.
 
From: Heatwole, Emily [mailto:eeheatwole@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 2:13 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Winburn, Scott; Hawkins, Karla M.; Hazelwood, Cathy

Subject: ESSA Engagement
 
Swati and Holly-
 
I wanted to touch base with you both regarding the requirement under ESSA for stakeholder 
involvement and the requirement that each state have the signature of the Governor on the plan 
submitted in Spring 2017 to the USED. Please let me know any particular stakeholder groups your 
office would like the department to contact. At this time we plan to engage education stakeholder 
groups to include parents and include workforce and economic development groups. Also, please advise 
of particular issues on which your office would like to focus.
 
I am happy to speak with you regarding details and will keep you apprised of key dates and drafting 
plans moving forward. I want there to be clear and open communication so that your office feels 
comfortable and confident with the state plan as it will need to have the signature of both the Governor 
and the Superintendent.
 
Best Regards,
Emily
 
 
Emily E. Heatwole
South Carolina Department of Education
Director of Governmental Affairs
1010 Rutledge Building
1429 Senate Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-4066 -office
803-457-4794 –cell
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This electronic mail transmission and any attachments are intended for the use 
of the individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain confidential information 
belonging to the sender which is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents 
of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify 
the sender immediately by e-mail and delete the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.
 
The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of 
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Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an 
email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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